
 

           

 
 
 

 Come out and support the Arts by eating dinner at Chipotle on Sunrise Highway in Lindenhurst 
on Tuesday 10/18 from 4-8PM. Be sure to get a photo of the flyer to take with you.  

 
 Student Council will be sponsoring a Breast Cancer Walk on Thursday, October 20th from 

6:30-8:30PM at the BHS track.  Entry fee is $5 and all donations will go to the Babylon Breast 
Cancer Coalition.  Please come out to support this worthy cause! 

 
 The Drama Club is having a profile picture art contest! Send your art to the Babylon Theater 

Instagram @babylonHStheater, or drop it off at Ms. Olivieri’s Room 137. The deadline is 
Thursday, October 20th. You do NOT have to be in drama club to submit your artwork 

 
 The Junior High Mock Trial Team is having their first meeting this Friday 10/21 at 7:15AM in 

Room 145. Anyone who is interested in participating in Mock Trial this year should attend! If you 
have any questions, please see Mrs. Brunson or Dr. Scholl.  

 
 The World Language Club will hold mandatory meetings Wednesday 10/19 both AM and PM 

and Wednesday 10/26. Please let Mrs. Anderson or Ms. Caldwell know when you are able to 
attend. 

 
 Varsity-JV Wrestling meeting on Monday 10/17, 2:45pm-3:00pm in the Wrestling Room.  

 
 Library News: Did you complete all five summer reading book talks with your E.L.A. teacher? 

Congratulations! You've got an automatic ticket to the Library's Summer Reading Book Bash 
on Thursday, October 20th! There will be live music, games, cookies from Torta Fina Bakery, 
Bagels from Babylon Bagel, raffle prizes from Kilwin’s and Glen’s Dinette, and so much more! 
Tickets will be distributed in your E.L.A. class. Are you close to five book talks? Don't worry, 
there's still time! Mrs. Biener is taking appointments after school in the library to hear your book 
talks. 

 


